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Lord, gift these children with a deep longing & desire to seek you, all the 

days of their life.                                                                                               

Protect them from the spirit of this world and equip and fill them with 

supernatural gifts of the Holy Spirit. AMEN 

If you would like your event published in the bulletin, please call the parish office at 734-2753. It is important that you call by        

Friday, one week  prior to the bulletin publication. 

PRESCHOOL 

Our preschool classroom for this coming 
fall is full with 16 little ones.  Due to the 
success of our current program, we are 
advertising for a second preschool       
classroom.  If we have enough interested 
families, we will have a classroom for the 
three years olds and a separate classroom 
for the four year olds.  However, this is all 
dependent upon numbers.  If you or   
someone you know has a potential       
preschooler for the fall of 2021, please call 
the school office at 734-3443 for more 
information.  God has blessed us these 
past few years, and we are truly thankful 
that our school is thriving.  

ARE YOU SEARCHING FOR MORE THAN A SHOT IN THE ARM IN YOUR SPIRITUAL JOURNEY?                                                     

 

 

 

 

RECEIVE THE HOLY SPIRIT! 

Join us in the St. Ignatius School gym for a POWERFUL 4-part PENTECOST MISSION via livestream. 

 Sunday evenings @ 8 pm                              

May 23 – Baptism in the H.S. presenter - Ralph Martin                                                                                 
May 30 - Holy Spirit, the Game Changer presenter Pete Burak                                                                         
June 6 - Spiritual Gifts presenter Peter Herbeck                                                                                               
June 13 - Healing presenter Dr. Mary Healy 

The mission will celebrate the coming of the HOLY SPIRIT and help us welcome Him more deeply 
into our lives! Each session will include dynamic preaching and teaching, followed by a time of 

worship and prayer for greater activation of the works of the Holy Spirit. We look forward to 
journeying with you closer to the heart of Christ, through the power of the Holy Spirit! 

To Register, PLEASE CALL THE PARISH OFFICE WITH YOUR NAME AND PHONE NUMBER IF YOU WISH TO ATTEND          

IN-PERSON.  989-734-2753  

If you are not able to participate in-person, you will be able to participate online. 

To Register and participate online use this web address:                                    
www.renewalministries.net/pentecostmission/                                            

Please keep in your prayers the following 
young people at St. Ignatius Parish who 
received the sacraments of First Holy 

Communion and Confirmation on           
Friday, May 14: 

Olivia Bauer                                         

Emma Getzmeyer-Ruppert       

Noraa Hincka                                

Anna Idalski                               

Olivia Meyer 

Morgan Pilarski                     

Isabella Talaske                     

Damien Tomas                              

Jocelyn Yates 
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FOR SALE 
 
St. Ignatius of Loyola Church is offering for sale, the following 
items: 

 

8 - Full church pews 
6 - Globe lights from the school 
4 - Brass door handles from church 
20’ long bleacher seats 

 

These items are offered on a first come basis. Item costs are by         
donations. 
Contact John Budnik @ 989-734-4977 or 989-306-0392 

 

Saint of the Week—Saint Paschal Baylon—Feast Day May 17 

Born to a Spanish shepherd family, Paschal was said to have taught himself to read 
while tending sheep. At age 21 he joined an austere group of Franciscans, devoting   
himself to prayer and charity. He was sent on a dangerous mission to French Franciscans, 
and a shoulder wound he received caused him pain for the rest of his life. Long hours of 
prayer on his knees before the Eucharist earned this lay brother the honor of being     
patron of Catholic Eucharistic congresses.  His emblem in art is a monstrance.  
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VOUNTEER DRIVERS NEEDED 

We need 2 or more volunteers to 

help drive a parishioner to doctor 

appointments, mostly in Petoskey. 

Please pray and ask the Lord if you 

are being called to this ministry. 

Call the office if you are willing to do 

this. 989-734-2753 

Used Ink Cartidges                                                    

St. Ignatius School continues to accept used ink        

cartridges to help defray the cost for the school. You can 

drop them off at the school. There is also a drop off bin 

in the front entrance of the church and at McLean     

Pharmacy. Thank you for your help. 

 

Family Fare Receipts                                                             

We continue to accept receipts from Family Fare. They 

may be dropped off at the school, parish office, or        

collection basket. We   appreciate the support in this 

fundraiser for the school from the  friends of St. Ignatius 

School and, the parish and school family!  

St. Ignatius Polish Dinner 

During the Nautical Festival this year,             
St. Ignatius Parish will hold a Take-out Polish  
dinner. We will need helpers on August 5 & 6 as 
well as 10-12 people to make desserts. SAVE 
THE DATES and consider volunteering. 

Call festival dinner coordinator, Mike Darga, for 
further information: 989-370-9362 


